
NEWSLETTER 

Friday 9th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I can’t believe we are at the end of the half term already – time flies when you’re having fun! The children 

have been excellent in their learning and behaviour this half term, a big well done to them. We hope you all 

have a wonderful half term. 

 
MOSQUE & CATHEDRAL TRIP 
 
Please ensure you have returned the permission slip for the Class 3 and 4 trip to Exeter Cathedral and Mosque 
on Wednesday 21st February. Thank you. 
 
SAFER INTERNET DAY 
 
On Tuesday 6th February it was Safer Internet Day. The theme this year was ‘Together for a better internet’. 
The children did some work on their classes on this. There are useful resources for both parents and children 
to access on Home - Safer Internet Day 
 
FACEBOOK PAGE 

 

The school Facebook page is a great place to see what is happening in our wonderful school. The Facebook 

page is a public page, so you don’t need to have a Facebook account to see what is going on. Take a look at 

some budding actors who have been in the local Pantomime… 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

We have some children with severe nut allergies so please do not send in anything containing nuts. We 

appreciate your support with this. 

 

 

https://www.saferinternetday.org/


 

IS MY CHILD TOO ILL FOR SCHOOL?  

If you are unsure if you should send your child to school when they are ill, check this NHS website. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Have a great weekend. 

Peter Halford 

Executive Headteacher 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

